
As your business banking partner, we have your safety and security in mind. Beginning on 
April 7, 2020, you will need to use a modern web browser to access Online Banking. 
Compatible browsers include Google Chrome, Mozilla Firefox, Microsoft Edge or Safari. 

Internet Explorer will not be a supported web browser for Online Banking. 

Important Information: 

 Other applications (such as eDeposit) will still support the use of Internet Explorer
after April 7, 2020.

 For more convenient access to Online Banking on the go, download the Rocky
Mountain Bank mobile app. For desktop access, you are encouraged to work with
the technical support team at your business to install a new, compatible browser.

If you’re interested in further information regarding this change, CLICK HERE for more 
details and frequently asked questions. 

Please contact Treasury Management Support at TMSupport@rmbank.com* or 
877.812.1563 with questions. Thank you for your attention to this upcoming change. 

Rocky Mountain Bank Treasury Management Team 

Kevin Vralsted 
406.655.2804 
KVralsted@rmbank.com* 
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